
I am in support of HB1151. I work with disabled hunters and also with seniors who hunt that are limited 

in how they can hunt deer. My son in law for example is paralyzed from the chest down. Baiting offers 

them an outdoor hunting experience that equals them to a non challenged person.  

 

As far as baiting and CWD goes I don't believe it will make a difference outlawing it. Deer are a herd 

animal. Even without baiting they still congregate in farm yards, bird feeders, around grain bins, and in 

standing row crops. Especially in winter.  

I'm in favor of baiting and I hope you get the support needed to bring it back statewide. 

 

Kerry Beechie 


